
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
SUPPLEMENTAL BID BULLETIN NO. 2 

10 December 2024 
 
 

Supply and Delivery of Prepaid and /or Electronic Load Cards for CY 2025 (Procurement/Contract No. 
2025-EPA-004) 

 
Anent to the scheduled Pre-Bid Conference to be held on 05 December 2024 for the above-cited procurement 
project by the Bids and Awards Committee, please be informed of the following clarifications made and the 
amendments on the Bidding Documents: 
 
Amendments shall be highlighted in “red” 
 

Clarification Answer 

Clarification what are the required attachments for the 
Statement of ALL Ongoing Government and Private 
Contracts 
 

None, there are no required attachments for the 
ALL-Ongoing Government and Private Contracts, 
what we required are attachments in the Statement 
of the Single Largest Completed Contract (SLCC) 
 

1. End-user's Acceptance  
2. Official Receipt(s) OR  
3. Sales Invoice issued for the 

Contract  
4. Other proof of Completion  

 

Clarification if it is a one-time delivery?  Yes  

 
 
Pursuant to Section 22.5 of the 2016 Revised Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic Act No. 9184, 
this Supplemental/Bid Bulletin is issued for the information and guidance of all prospective bidders and shall 
form an integral part of the Bidding Documents issued for said the project. 

Should you have further concerns, you may contact the BAC Secretariat through the details 
below: 

 

 

 

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE SECRETARIAT 

Presidential Communications Office New Executive Building, 

JP Laurel St., San Miguel, Manila, 

Metro Manila, Philippines 
(02) 8734-5968 
Email: bac1@pco.gov.ph Website: https://pco.gov.ph 

 

 
For information and guidance. 
 

 
 

 
ASEC. JOSE MARIA M. VILLARAMA II 

                  Chairperson 
     Bids and Awards Committee 

 

 
 

Original Signed
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